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100% of participants agree or 

strongly agree that they felt 

encouraged to continue writing 

creatively after the Young 

Writers’ Workshop. 

Participants said: 

“I loved meeting so many new, insanely 
talented people! The instructors were so 
kind and supportive, and the writing 
prompts really helped me be more 
creative.” 
 

“I enjoyed pretty much everything. I 
loved all the people and made some 
friends.” 
 

“The fiction YA writer was my favorite. 
She gave me so much advice and I will 
remember it always.” 
 

“I really enjoyed talking to the experts.” 
 

 

 

 

100% of participants felt that 

the instructors were helpful 

and encouraging. 

100% of participants agree or 

strongly agree that the guest 

speakers were both educational 

and engaging. 

 


